
 
 

 

6/14/2022 

 

Alert Regarding IRS Milage Rate 

 

To: Workers' Compensation Insurance Carriers, Self-insured Employers, Group Self-Insurance 
Associations, Third-Party Administrators, Injured Workers, Attorneys, Other Interested Persons, WCC All 

 

Effective July 1, 2022, the Internal Revenue Service has announced an INCREASE in the mileage 
reimbursement rate from $0.585 to $.625 per mile. (See IR-2022-124, Issued 6/9/2022).  

https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/irs-increases-mileage-rate-for-remainder-of-2022
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